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EPRI
Doctric Power
Resourch hetitute -- Leadership in Science and Technology

February 1,1991 '

Mr. Tom Boyce
USNRC

. Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Letter from W. R. Sugnet to the Document Control Desk dated j

January 9,1991

Dear Tom:

Subject: Project No. 669 - Advanced Light Water Reactor Seismic Design {
and Evaluation Program

As requested by NRC Staff in our January 14,1991, meeting on seismic issues,
enclosed are five copies of " Development of Selsmic Hazard input for the
Advanced Light Water Reactor Seismic PRA." This report has been prepared
as support documentation for Appendix A of Chapter 1 of the Requirements
Document. It was listed as Reference 8 in the description of the seismic
design and evaluation program submitted in the referenced letter.

If you have any questions, please call John D. Trotter at (4:5) 855-2786.
1

Sincerely,

sfQq _ g, yvLn.- 1

W. Rj Sugnet
Sr. Program Manager
Advanced LWR Program
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cc: E. Kintner.
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